V E N I C E

VENICE NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL



August 28, 2006

Councilman Bill Rosendahl Room 415, City Hall 200 N Spring St Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re; Overnight Parking Petitions

Dear Councilman Rosendahl,

It is our pleasure to present you with the attached petitions for the creation of Overnight Parking Districts in Venice. The members of the Overnight Parking Committee have and continue to work long and hard to bring these petitions to fruition.

On August 15, 2006 the VNC supported the following motion by a vote of 12 in favor, 0 opposed with 1 abstention.

That the Venice Neighborhood forward the petitions that were received from the Overnight Parking Committee to the Council office with our recommendation for action. Further to exclude the 1000 block of Berkeley Ave which no longer meet the criteria.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this important matter.

Sincerely,

DeDe Audet, President

DA/pr